
 A National Highways notification 

 

 

A38 Fradley to Barton combined maintenance work 

 

We’re writing to you with an update about the A38 Fradley to 

Barton scheme.  

 

We’d programmed the resurfacing of the A38 slip road at 

Alrewas (highlighted in red in the picture on the reverse) to be 

carried out later in the summer. However, to avoid further 

disruption around this time, we’ve now planned to complete the 

resurfacing work overnight, over two weekends, in March 2023.  

 

The dates for this are: 

 

• Saturday 18 March 2023 (8pm to 6am) 

• Sunday 19 March 2023 (8pm to 6am) 

• Saturday 25 March 2023 (8pm to 6am) 

• Sunday 26 March 2023 (8pm to 6am)   

 
 
 
 
 



Our ref: 612072 - A38 Fradley to Barton combined 

maintenance work 

 

During these closures:  

 

• Access from the A38 northbound onto A513 and 

Rykneld Street will be closed. 

• Access onto the A38 northbound from A513 will be 

closed. 

• Rykneld Street and Burton Road can be accessed 

from Alrewas village, along either Wellfield Road or 

Main Street. (Please note that the weight limit 

through Alrewas remains in force). 

• Access onto A38 northbound remains along Burton 

Road from Main Street.   

 

Please accept our apologies in advance for any 

inconvenience or disruption these works may cause.  

 

If you’d like to receive a weekly traffic management 

bulletin for our package of work on the A38, please 

subscribe to our mailing list by emailing 

noreplyA38WMids@nationalhighways.co.uk.   

 

For further information: 

Telephone: 0300 123 5000 

Email: info@nationalhighways.co.uk 

Website: nationalhighways.co.uk/a38-fradley-to-barton  
 

Scan the QR code and 

help us make 

improvements to the way 

we communicate 

information about our 

work in the future. 
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